
ferranta
Public Meeting



What should be considered are either single detached homes, semi-detached homes, or
townhomes.
 
I ask that you do not approve these condo towers, and voice your opposition to the
provincial government as well not to issue a Minister's Zoning Order (MZO).
 
Sincerely,
 
Justin Murarotto




